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Material innovation and product redesign

Develop and implement incentives and penalties

Scale-up alternative collection programs and accelerate investment in sortation facilities

Standardize labeling and expand recycling education

Create and implement national recycling framework
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•	 Identify needs to 
improve quality and 
expand markets

•	 Continue to develop 
design guidance on 
recyclability

•	 Develop bale 
specifications for 
mechanical and 
advanced recycling 
markets

•	 Expand markets for 
recycled resins

•	 Supply on-spec bales 
for customers

•	 Commercialize  
advanced recycling

•	 Expand mechanical 
recycling

•	 Continue producing 
resins that support 
recyclability

•	 Drive innovation in 
materials and design

•	 Support policy and 
programs to drive 
education/behavior

•	 Provide funding to 
non-profits to  
expand education

•	 Support policy and 
programs to expand 
access

•	 Partner with value 
chain to invest in 
technologies to 
improve collection 
and sortation of 
harder to recycle 
items

•	 Expand markets  
for recycled resins

•	 Partner with value 
chain on residual/
rigids sortation and 
markets

•	 Commercialize  
advanced recycling

•	 Expand mechanical 
recycling

•	 Design packaging  
for recyclability

•	 Use labeling 
programs

•	 Multi-material 
packaging fees to 
fund education, 
behavior, access

•	 Multi-material 
packaging fees to 
fund education, 
behavior, access

•	 Partner with value 
chain to invest in 
technologies to 
improve collection 
and sortation of 
harder to recycle 
items

•	 Design packaging 
using recycled  
materials

•	 Partner with resin 
manufacturers 
on residual/rigids 
sortation and markets

•	 Use recycled content 
plastics in packaging

•	 Identify needs to 
improve collection 
and sortation

•	 Expand education 
and outreach to 
communities

•	 Support coalition 
policy to drive access

•	 Expand residential  
recycling access

•	 Support coalition 
policy to drive access

•	 Invest in additional 
sortation capacity

•	 Partner with value 
chain to invest in 
technologies to 
improve collection  
and sortation of 
harder to recycle items

•	 Partner with resin 
manufacturers, 
brands on residual/
rigids sortation and 
markets

•	 Expand specification 
bales of plastics for 
advanced recycling

•	 Enable national  
recycling framework

•	 Track and measure 
progress

•	 Support pay-as-you 
throw incentives

•	 Expand education 
and incentive 
programs

•	 Support labeling

•	 Expand residential 
recycling access

•	 Expand public space 
recycling

•	 Support away-from-
home recycling

•	 Support research  
and development  
of new technology

•	 In collaboration with 
industry, develop 
recycled content 
standards

•	 Develop policy to 
incentivize investment 
in mechanical and 
advanced recycling

•	 Catalyze support and 
drive dialogue

•	 Maintain roadmap 
and guide actions

•	 Expand education  
and labeling

•	 Create model   
incentive systems

•	 Engage partners and 
geographies

•	 Coordinate support

•	 Identify and share 
new data, research 
and best practices 
to improve collection 
and sortation

•	 Coordinate enhanced 
recycling facilities

•	 Expand new markets

•	 Identify and share 
new data, research 
and best practices 
to improve recycling 
technologies
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